
 

SIS/ACD/Cir/03-19/53                                                                 Date: 14.03.2019 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Samashti! 

The academic year 2018-19 has quickly rolled by. The little PP2 kids are graduating to 
Primary School! We are planning for a formal welcome by grade 1 students and farewell 
by juniors of Pre- Primary, at the graduation ceremony. The function is planned to be 
held on Saturday 23rd March, 2019 between 4:30pm and 6:30 pm. We cordially invite 
you to be a part of the event and watch the kids’ performance.   

For making necessary arrangements we would like you to confirm your availability for 
the event. The form given below may be filled-in and submitted by Monday 18th March, 
2019. 

Pick up timings of the students will be shared through the diary. 

Best Regards, 

Team Samashti 

 

 

I, ______________________________, parent of ___________________of  

Grade ______________  Sec.______ confirm  that we will be attending the  

graduation function on Saturday 23rd March, 2019.  

The no. of members attending the event would be _______________. 

 

Signature: 

Date: 


